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July 9, 1990

The Hon. Kenneth Cole
House of Respresentatives
Main Capitol Building
Harrisburg, PA 17109

Dear Ken:

We understand that we are, once again, indebted to you for 
your continued support of our efforts in relation to cancer treat­
ment, awareness and prevention in the Central Pennsylvania area.

We will continue to the best of our combined efforts to 
maintain the programs we are already successful with, as well as 
to develop and implement new ideas to bring our important messages 
to the professionals and people of the community we serve.

It has been our very real pleasure to serve the Legislature 
and the Central Pennsylvania Community in this capacity for the 
past sixteen years. We are grateful for the role you have played 
and for your foresight in knowing the importance of cancer aware­
ness and prevention for your fellow Central Pennsylvania citizens.

Seven hundred eighty-eight professionals and 2,949 Pennsylvania 
residents attended our programs last year----- this could not have 
happened without you. We thank you and they thank you.)Sincerely, 4(& (pn

Allan Lipton, M.D.

obut HMnden , /0 D.
Robert Gordon, M.D.

Carole Bean

cc: Harold Harvey, M.D.
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